Maekok River Village Outdoor Education Centre

Now at the end of the third full year, the centre in Northern Thailand is attracting more and more schools, with bookings for over a 1000 students this year alone. Schools from Thailand and South East Asia continue to come to enjoy a range of activities (see http://www.maekok-river-village-resort.com/outdooredcntr.html) and it is encouraging that in the past year schools have come from as far a field as the U.K., Australia, Canada, and the USA. We have also welcomed our first international schools from the  Middle East and  Japan.

Perhaps the biggest growth in demand has come from schools wanting to carry out community projects. These projects have ranged from short half days working with local students on our community organic farm project, or interacting with students in our village schools, through to full three to five day projects. The latter has seen students from around the world raising funds in their schools and then providing the labour to refurbish toilet blocks, improve school canteens;  and building and stocking small school libraries in many of the local village schools. These schools are in need of all types of help and  it is wonderful that visiting students are making an obvious difference to the day to day lives of disadvantaged youngsters. 

Help also comes in different ways and an exciting project planned by Shatin College, Hong Kong for October is just one of these. Last October, the school brought art students who designed and then completed four stunning murals to brighten up the walls in a village school. This year, music students from Shatin will perform a series of fund-raising concerts in Hong Kong, use the money to buy instruments, spend a week teaching local students the rudimentaries of playing, have a concert as a finale and then donate the instruments to the school.

For examples of the community projects schools have recently carried out look at 

http://www.maekok-river-village-resort.com/schoolsprojects.html
There is also a list of requests for other projects on the website. Should you wish to consider ‘adopting’ one of these projects – or bringing a group to do outdoor adventure or geography fieldwork, please contact Bryan Massingham on

bryan@maekok-river-village-resort.com
PHOTO CAPTIONS

Students from St Clement Danes School, U.K.  working with the village community to build a handicraft centre for the local school.

St Clements students also taught English during the five day community project, producing all their own materials.

